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The bill does not have a direct fiscal effect on the state or political subdivisions. The bill 
requires pipeline operators of any interstate hazardous liquid pipeline or interstate gas pipeline 
that is within 660 feet of public improvements and developments that require excavation to 
provide certain information, including primary contact information for the project area, to public 
authorities or developers of the improvement or project. It also requires public authorities and 
developers to include in the improvement’s or development’s plans and specifications the 
information provided from the pipeline operators and other information. Additionally, the bill 
allows a public authority to withhold approval of a project until the requirements of the bill are 
satisfied by the developer and utility. Lastly, the bill designates the month of April as “Ohio Work 
Zone Safety Awareness Month.” 
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